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Train Station / KBG Construction Alert

Due to construction the River Edge Lower Train Parking Lot will be closed from 12:01am on 
November 9, 2023 until 3:00pm on November 15, 2023. Please obey the posted emergency 
parking restrictions. 

The parking lot of KBG Memorial Field will be closed on November 9, 2023, November 10, 
2023, November 13, 2023, November 14, 2023 & November 15, 2023. Please obey the posted 
emergency parking restrictions. 

Time limit parking restrictions will be lifted during this time frame on the westside of Center 
Avenue from River Street to River Edge Road. Time limit parking restrictions will be lifted on 
both sides of Williams A venue. River Edge Commuter Permit holders can park at these 
locations, and at the Upper Train Lot on River Edge Road, during this timeframe. 

Vehicles in violation will be ticketed and towed. 

The River Edge Department of Public Works, Health, and Building Department buildings will be 
closed to the public. The River Edge Department of Public Works, Health, and Building 
Departments will be available by phone and email during this timeframe. For a list of phone 
numbers and email addresses please visit the Borough of River Edge's website, 
www.riveredgenj.org. 

Any documents for these departments can be placed in the drop boxes in the Police Department 
lobby during this timeframe. 

http://www.riveredgenj.org

